
 

 

   

 

 

 

Notice of Potential Quorum 

 

Notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of the Board of Trustees may be present at the Keep 

Mesilla Beautiful Clean Up Event on Saturday, April 27, 2024, and the Cinco de Mayo Fiesta on May 4-

5, 2024. 

No Town policy will be formulated by members of the Board; nor will there be any discussion for the 

purpose of taking any action within the authority of the Board.  

Posted on 04.25.2024 at the following locations: Town Clerk’s Office 2231 Avenida de Mesilla, Public 

Safety Building 2670 Calle de Santiago, Mesilla Community Center 2251 Calle de Santiago, Shorty’s 

Food Mart 2290 Avenida de Mesilla,  and the U.S. Post Office 2253 Calle de Parian. 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

  

 

  


